Jennifer Brock
“

From: Debra Scofield <dscofield@utilitypartners.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2019 12:02 PM

To: Jennifer Brock

Subject: RE: 2861 us 401

Hi lennifer:

When we got to site yesterday we found that we couldn’t do the 2" meter base installation. How would | go about
cancelling the permit?

Best Regards,

Debra Scofield
Administrative Assistant
Utility Partners of America
864-303-3004 Cell

From: Jennifer Brock <jbrock@harnett.org>

Sent: Monday, August 19, 2019 1:26 PM

To: Debra Scofield <dscofield@utilitypartners.com>
Subject: 2861 us 401

Receipt and permit ©

Jennifer Brock,

Senior Central Permitting Technician
Department (}f Development Services
Central Permitting Division

108 ‘E Front St / PO Box 65
Lillington NC 27546

Ph/tvr: 910-893-7525
Direct:910-814-6433

Fax: 910-893-2793
jbrock@harnett.org




